
 

 For more information: 
Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9186 

Email kelly.foley@kingcounty.gov or visit http://www.kingcounty.gov/murraytank 

Project update                                                                             November 16, 2016  

   

Underground storage tank now working!  
Restoration of nearby streets and sidewalks continues 

  

King County’s million-gallon underground storage tank is 
now working after passing all system tests. As early as next 
week, County operators will work inside the facility to 
monitor flows at the Murray Pump Station and operate the 
underground storage tank as needed. 
 
Roadway restoration is complete on Beach Dr. S.W. The 
contractor is now restoring sidewalks near the site. Crews 
are also working in the access road south of Lowman 
Beach Park to upgrade a small sewer line. This work is 
expected to be complete by mid-December. 
 
Schedule update 
Landscaping and project art will finish up in early 2017, 
depending on weather (see schedule below). A fence will 
remain around the site until all landscaping is complete. The public staircase on site will not be accessible until 
all project work is complete. Access to Lowman Beach Park will be maintained as it has been throughout 
construction.  

 
King County and its contractor 
appreciate your patience as we work 
to complete the project as quickly as 
possible. We will provide another 
update in December with what to 
expect during activities that will 
continue in 2017.  
 
 
 
 

What to expect in the coming weeks: 

 Work hours on weekdays from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. and on Saturdays from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. Some daytime 
work is planned for Sundays 

 No work is scheduled for November 24 through the November 27 

 Increased truck traffic, delays, and congestion 

 Intermittent lane and sidewalk closures on Beach Dr. S.W., 48th Ave S.W. and Lincoln Park Way S.W. 

 Flaggers and signage on site to safely direct traffic around the work zone 

 Variable roadway and sidewalk conditions— please use extreme caution when traveling near the site 
 

Street and sidewalk restoration is underway. 

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE: 206-477-5371/711 (TTY Relay) 
 


